
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are very lucky to have the opportunity to have a Judaism workshop taking place in school on Tuesday 2nd July. This 

will be led by outside providers from the RSE Resources team, who will be spending the morning turning one of the 

Year 2 classrooms into a Synagogue (a Jewish place of worship). This is fantastic opportunity for children to experience 

first-hand what it is like to visit such an important place of worship, handle artefacts and develop their understanding 

of a new world religion in an immersive experience, without having to leave the comfort of Rise Park!  

We have used some funding from school to keep the cost as low as possible, the price of this is £2.50 per child, and 

this can be paid through your Arbor account.   

 

 

Your sincerely, 

 Year 2 Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


